
Annual Meeting Report of Police/Beach Security 2021 
 

Summer of 2021 began a bit precariously with Covid back at our heels but we persevered and 

maintained a safe and orderly community throughout the summer. Our block and pond guards 

were diligent and responsible keeping Central Beach parking lot, beach and pond safe and 

organized.  

We saw few issues except persistent eating on the beach and more day-time alcohol than we’ve 

seen in a while. I’d like to take this opportunity to remind owners that drinking alcohol on the 

beach is illegal in the state of Rhode Island and would appreciate you passing this information on 

to your family, friends and renters.  

In early July of 2022, we will be implementing a pilot program that was approved by the Board 

of Governors in 2019 (and delayed due to Covid) that engages a professional security team to 

help monitor the beach as well as checking in at the pond, tennis courts and playground.  

In conclusion, I’d like to thank my QCB guards for a fantastic job this summer- I received many 

complements on a job well done- it couldn’t be done without you!  

 

Thanks to: 

Jane, Katie and Jeremiah Murphy 

Leela Desphande 

Katie and Alex Buse 

Lindsay Soss 

Liza Esposito 

Izzy and Will Berckemeyer 

Amanda and Johnny Huntington 

Andrew Licht 

Oscar Siegel 

Jack DeFusco 

Esther Devillers 

Saskia Colombant 

Lyssy Hughes 

 

 

 

 

Respectively submitted, 

 

Julie Henderson Low 

Police Liaison and Security 

 


